
Invitation to Enroll in Our Health Program 

Dear Students, 

We are excited to announce the launch of our Health Program aimed at promoting wellness and 

healthy living among students. This program offers a variety of resources to help you maintain a 

balanced lifestyle. 

Program Details: 

• Start Date: March 1, 2024 

• Duration: 6 months 

• Location: Student Wellness Center 

To enroll in the program, please fill out the registration form attached and return it to the Health 

Office by February 15, 2024. 

For any questions or concerns, feel free to reach out to us at healthprogram@school.edu or visit 

our website at www.school.edu/healthprogram. 

We look forward to your participation! 

Sincerely, 

The Health Program Team 


